
From: Julie Castaneda
To: COB mail
Cc: Melissa Manriquez
Subject: FW: Rillito Regional Park
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 7:44:11 AM

Additional material for today

Julie Castañeda
Pima County Clerk of the Board
130 W. Congress St., 5th Floor
Tucson, Arizona    85701
(520) 724-8007

-----Original Message-----
From: Sharon Bronson
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 2:12 PM
To: Michael Luria < >
Cc: Julie Castaneda <julie.castaneda@pima.gov>
Subject: Re: Rillito Regional Park

Thanks Michael for your comments they were thoughtful and I appreciate them. Will you be attending tomorrow?
I'll ask Julie the clerk of the board to add this item is back up material to that agenda item. And again thank you for
the comments.
Sharon

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jan 16, 2017, at 10:15 AM, Michael Luria > wrote:
>
> Good morning Sharon,
>
> I hope this note finds you well!  As Chair of the Pima County Board of Supervisors, I wanted to take a moment to
reach out to you regarding tomorrow's discussion/vote on the Rillito Regional Park.  As a Pima County resident and
a frequent visitor to the park, I wanted to express my support of the 4 year lease extension for the multi use vision of
the Park.  I hope that you will strongly consider voting for the extension.  I believe the multi use vision for the
Rillito Regional Park is in the public's best interest and encapsulates the highest, best and most diverse use of the
public space.
>
> Thank you for your consideration!
>
> With regards,
>
> Michael Luria
> 6498 N. Sun Bluff Drive / 85704




